Newburgh CE School

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been another busy week here at Newburgh. I’'m delighted

to be able to let you know that Miss Helm has been appointed to

cover the maternity leave of Mrs Bolton in class Halton. Miss
Helm will be coming in next week to work closely with both Mrs
Bolton and Mrs Breheny and we look forward to her starting on
Monday 18th November.

All of our children have been completing work on poppies to
commemorate Armistice. Nursery, Crane, Halton and Lucas
visited our war memorial and Rigby and Venables welcomed Mr
Houghton to talk to them about this important part of our
history. On Monday | will be taking our Head Boy and Head Girl
to a commemorative service at Booths in Burscough to lay a
poppy wreath.

Next week we have our photograph sessions with Helen Pletts

which we know will provide you with some fabulous keepsakes of

your children's time here at Newburgh. We are also having our
annual non-uniform day in support of Alder Hey. Please send
donations in with children.

On Thursday 21st November we will be welcoming Divine Days to

work with children on a dance performance. There will be an in-
formal performance of their dance at 3.15pm in the school hall
and all are invited to watch this.

Congratulations must be passed to Toby Bell who'’s artwork will

promote the annual Carols on the Playground flyer. Well Done!

Mrs R Fowler
Head teacher
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Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 1

Monday: Photographs, Nursery wear
something red day

Tuesday: Photographs

Wednesday: Photographs

Thursday: Newburgh Beacons, 3.30pm
Friday: Non-uniform day for Alder Hey.

Don’t Forget!

If your child has a school meal every
day you need to credit your dinner
money account with £89.70 for this
term

Stars of the Week:

Our superstars this week who have
demonstrated both effort in school and
Gospel Value of Respect are:-
Crane—Scarlet Rimmer

Halton — Dixie Connolly

Lucas—Dylan Pletts

Rigby 3—Lottie Costello

Rigby 4—Will Taylor

Venables 5—Bailey Hudson-Roberts

Venables 6—Leah Surplice
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Newburgh Nursery
Welcome back everyone!

Don’t forget that on Monday 11th November in
recognition of Armistice Day we are having a
“red” day in Nursery, our children are invited to
wear something red that day (this may be an
entire outfit or just a poppy).

You will have been given a day for your
photographs with Helen. Ask Chrissy if you are
not sure when yours is.

Save the date!!! - Our Nativity will be on Friday
13th December 2019 in the afternoon. Please

plan to join us if you can. Our nativity is a Forest

School nativity, led by our Reception children

with Nursery and Years 1 and 2 supporting. This is

an outdoor nativity with real animals and is a
wonderful experience for both children and
parents. More details will follow nearer the time.

Don’t forget to keep in touch with us using
Tapestry and follow us on Twitter
@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we
get up to!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Afterschool Club
The children have enjoyed the activities from this

week including ping pong, making chalk firework
pictures and origami. Tonight instead of film
Friday we are going to give children the choice of
a film or laptops for a change.

All Round Care Accounts

Please make sure you do not owe money to
breakfast, afterschool club or Nursery. It's
important to us that all accounts are settled
promptly for these services.

Thank you,
Mrs Ditchfield, Mrs Magee, Miss Renner, Mrs
Verrill
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Welcome to our PTA page!
100 Club
Congratulations to our September and October winners (numbers 27 & 81) your cheques for £25 are on

their way!

Save the Dates!

We have a few PTA dates coming up:

. Saturday 30th November is the Church Fair and there will be a stall selling items to raise funds for the
PTA. Please come along to the fair to support local fundraising.

. Friday 13th December is the Forest School Nativity. PTA would like to provide refreshments for this to
parents (mulled wine and mince pies). Please consider donating either and let Chrissy know if you are
available to help serve drinks.

. Thursday 9th January—the next PTA meeting, 7pm in Venables classroom at school.

You can now follow our PTA on Facebook and Instagram—please take a look and find out a bit more about
what we do.
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Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for November are as follows:

Sunday 10th November: 3rd Before Advent. REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY. Holy Communion 9am; Holy Communion
10.30am. JAM Club will be in church

Sunday 17th November: 2nd Before Advent. Holy Communion 9am; Family Service in school 10.30am. JAM Club will

be at school.

Sunday 24th November: Next Before Advent. Holy Communion 9am; Morning Prayer 10.30am. JAM Club will be in

church.

The church are holding a brass band event in school on Saturday 16th November. Please consider buying tickets and

supporting this event.

Collections for School:

If you are thinking of purchasing any books please consider using The Book People to raise funds for us to spend on

new books for our library.

There will be another Starlight collection on 11th December so if you do have a clear out of old clothes please bag

these up ready to bring to school nearer the time.

We are starting our Mulled wine collection for the PTA to sell at the school concerts. Please give donations of bottles

to a member of staff.




